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THE CONSOLIDATED MINING AND SMELTING COMPANY OF CANADA LIMITED 

KIYB ERLEY, B. C 
June 7th, 1954. 

Dr. Kingsley Kay, 
Chief Industrial Hygiene 

Laboratories, 
Dept. of Health & Welfare, 
200 Kent Street, 

OTTAWA, ONTARIO. 

Dear Dr. Kay: 

Sometime ago I suggested that because 

of the difficulty and hazard involved in obtaining 

water specimens from the various lakes during the 

winter season, sampling be confined to the open per- 

iod. Will you please advise if you will be content 

with this. 

KR/mh 

Yours truly, 

K. Raht, 

SENIOR RESEARCH ENGINEER. 


